Canadian Pacific Coast salmon trollers will be
permitted to fish further south along the coast
of Washington State between 3 and 12 miles.

The Special Negotiators for Maritime Boundaries
will be resuming their efforts towards a comprehensive
boundaries and resource agreement early in the summer.
Meanwhile Canadian and United States officials are continuing

discussions on .the legal and technical aspects of the long
term agreement.

Copies of the Canadian Note, together with its
Annex, and the text of the United States' Note are attached.
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